Dear Sir,

I would like to voice my support in relation to this bill. As a citizen
of the world it is our responsibility to ensure that our impact is as
little as possible and to enforce the mandatory protection of the worlds
animals.

The saving of the Orangutan's habitat enforces a saving of our habitat.

This bill is not something to think about it is a must to allow the
consumer the freedom to choose.

Please ensure that we act promptly and pass this bill.
Yours sincerely,

Sharon Sonter



